NOTICE: Important Update — Transition of
Enteral/Oral Nutrition Services

October 29, 2024
Dear provider,
Effective immediately, Coram will no longer be accepting new referrals for enteral/oral nutrition.

Any new referrals and all existing members will be transitioned to Aveanna.

Coram has announced they are exiting the enteral/oral nutrition and non-specialty infusion
markets. As of December 31, 2024, they will not have any AHCCCS registered pharmacies.

BCBSAZ Health Choice and Aveanna, our enteral and oral nutritional provider, are working
diligently to transition existing Coram members to Aveanna by December 2024.

For any new referrals, please send the certificate of medical necessity, prescription, and
clinical/office notes directly to Aveanna via fax at 1-844-754-1345.

Thank you for your attention to this important update.

If you have any questions please contact your Network Provider Performance Representative.

To view this notice for embedded links and content specific to education-related material, please visit us
online at https://www.azblue.com/health-choice-az under our “For Providers” tab.
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